
 

Our first night back after the half-term break, the University trainee doctors came 
in to talk to the Beavers, on what to do in an emergency, and showed  how to 
perform C.P.R. plus the recovery Position.  They split the Beavers into 5 groups, 
with each group having a trainee doctor.  They used a Little Anne manikin to 
practise on.  The doctors had them practising the recovery Position as well.  We 
have celebrated St David’s Day, with each Beaver making a Daffodil.  The Beavers 
have made their own experiment glasses with different coloured lenses.  They 
enjoyed looking at different objects with their special glasses.    

We have presented the following badges and awards:- 

Global Challenge: - Sam Sutton-Jeffs, Noah Holland, Aaron James & 
Sam Burkett 

    Emergency Aid 1:- John O’Toole 

 
1st Year Joining-in badge:-Henry Brickles & Johnny Ayres 
2 Year Joining-in badge:-Sam Sutton-Jeffs   

 
Promise Challenge:-John O’Toole 

Creative Challenge & Creative activity badge:-Christopher Brocklebank 

 

Beaver of the Month and Lodge of the Month for February: - 
Henry Brickles and Green Lodge 
Kind Beaver: - Christopher Burdon 

Animal Friend activity badge: - Jamie Edwards 

    
   Swimmer 1:- Finley Newton 
   Swimmer 2:- Isaac Burchall  

       
Explore activity badge: - Sam Burkett 
   

We invested: - Christopher Brocklebank, Christopher Burdon and George Thomas  

 



 

 

  

  


